
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
29th November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Ebor Academy Trust have a charity they support each year.  
 
This year we are supporting Project Mala. The Charity was founded in 1989 as an action 
programme for the abolition of child labour in the hand knotted carpet industry in India. 
They provide education for children in the carpet weaving belt. The programme includes 
education up to secondary school level, hot midday meal for all children and healthcare 
facilities.  
 
The children will be learning about the charity in school. More information can be found at 
https://www.projectmala.org.uk/gb/ 
 
 
This Friday 1st December all Ebor schools are holding a fundraising day to raise money.  
Park Grove children will be decorating biscuits to sell at playtime at a cost of 50p each. If 
your child would like to purchase a biscuit please send 50p with then on that day. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Vicky Hearson 
Assistant Headteacher 
v.hearson@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
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